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Subject:MMMeeting Nov. 28
Date:Mon, 28 Nov 2016 21:58:45 -0800
From:Pam Brown <pamabrown1948@gmail.com>
To:Pam Brown <pamabrown1948@gmail.com>

Sorry, I haven't received any note from anyone...so I'll just send the minutes. Pam

MONDAY MORNING MEETING 11/28/2016
Meeting called to order by Activity Director Rick Smale

Hospital Report - Delores Simpson
*Joe Strain passed away Monday 11/21/16. Please keep the family in your prayers.
*Art Edlund needs prayer as they await the order for treatment for his ear and neck cancer.
*Frank Tebbe passed away from lung cancer.
*Bonnie and Ori Jennings son has lymphoma. They are staying home to care for him.
*Al Septrion received word this morning that Donna and Henry Scheibel returned home. A grandson passed
away. The whole family needs prayer.
Praise Report
*Jane Straiting is out of the hospital. Family gathered to celebrate the holiday with her.She is doing better.
*To help you keep in good health you are encouraged to take part in the WELLNESS SCREENING (Blood
Work) Friday December 2nd in the Arts and Crafts Room @ 7 AM. Sign up for which tests you want. A price
list is available on the board. Call Barb Hoff (657-429-5426) for any questions you may have. REMEMBER
TO FAST FOR 12 HOURS BEFORE THE TEST!
*Please contact Delores @ 612-709-6656 to report any illness or accidents
*ON ANOTHER NOTE:
| have spoons left over from thanksgiving dinner.
The church needs volunteers for a variety of duties. Contact any Church Board member.
Prayer - Pastor Austin Robertson
*We are beginning Bible Study Sunday 11/13 in the Arts and Crafts Room @ 2:30 PM.
We will start our Study with 1st Thessalonians.
*Personal prayer time will be held in the Chapel on Wednesday afternoons. Please check for time. And mark
your calendars for these activities.
Main Office Announcements - Al Septrion
*We have 365 Residents on 223 Lots.
*Please be sure to check in at the main office to receive your welcome pack and vehicle stickers.
*Gene Brooks, a former resident, will turn 95. Note on board will give info on how to send congratulations.
*It cannot be stressed enough that we all obey traffic speed limits and stop/yield signs. WE DO NOT WANT
SPEED BUMPS!
Special Speakers - Rene from Massac
*We are a Texas based Medical Transport ambulance service.
A Representative from Texas Service Life - We offer funeral planning services.

Park Resident Announcements (Please note: If you are making an announcement please give a written
copy to Pat Horak. | want the Minutes to be accurate.)
Trish Moore - The Outpost has very limited Christmas decorations. If you have something you won't be using

11/29/2016 8:55 AM



20f3

about:blank

please consider lending it to us. Don’t forget daily lunch and special treat.
Also, from Steve Moore. Saturday Breakfasts will begin as soon as we get volunteers.
Alta Hough - A special appreciation lunch for our Park Workers will be held 12/12/16 from 11:30 -12:30. $5
donation at the door will pay for lunch and a gift to the workers.
Pat Horak - Mermaids We will begin planning and practice next week. See the OUR TOWN for date, time
and place.
Jenny Faasen - Kitchen Band begins practice Tomorrow and each Tuesday after. Check with Jenny for time.
(for Bob Faasen) Golf at Los Lagos begins Tuesday. Sign up on board & mark your calendar.
Janice Noranbrock - Don't forget the Veggie Man. Tuesdays from 10 - noon at the front gate.
Beth Stagdon - Still time to sign up for Pictorial Directory pictures. Also, please contact friends that may not
be coming down this year but will return the next year. Have them contact Beth on how to get included in the
directory.
Some directories are in. contact Beth.
Mary Kitkow ski - Donations for a local Baptist church can be left at Lot 776.
Marilyn Strandberg -
*Germanfest tickets on sale at Outpost. $15
*Our Town -. Articles for January are being accepted. y. Please send them to me at
yosemite50401@mchsi.com (preferred) or totourtow n@yahoo.com.
Bus trips.
*Please check the bus trip board for upcoming trips. Remember to note the time the bus leaves so you don’t
get left behind.
Dec. 4 - Tuba Christmas
Dec. 9 - Baptist Church program
Dec. 16 Hildalgo lights
Dec. 22 Brownsville Christmas village.
*If you ever need to cancel going on a trip, please let the Outpost know. We usually have people on a waiting
list.
Bonnie Lynch - If you have videos you would like to donate to the Video Room please bring them to me. An
updated list is coming out and | would like to include them.
*Potato Bake Tickets are on sale. $5. Ticket sales limited to 200.
Marliss Mustonen - Bell Ringing for the Salvation Army. There are still a few 2 hour shifts to be filled. Please
contact Marliss at: phone - 612-749-5021 or at Lot 776.
Activity Office Announcements
*Volleyball starts tomorrow at 9 AM.
*All bridge groups have started. Check Activity book for days and times.
*When using a room, please turn lights off when leaving.
*When you enjoy a cup of coffee in the Main Hall please leave a donation to offset costs
*Blood drive 12/12
*Wellness screening friday 7 AM in A&C room.
*Beginning line dancing begins Dec. 6 in A&C Room 10 - 11 AM.
*First Aid Kits are being inventoried and updated.
*After today New Year’s Eve Tickets will be open to the public. Get yours now!

*COMING EVENTS - watch for dates. - Razz ma Tazz, Jeff Gordon, Sunday Night Jams, Blood Drive, Winter
Appreciation Dinner, Red Hat Christmas Dinner.
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